
Dear Parents / Carers

My name is Evy Demetri, I run a local childminding setting called Little Giggles and have done so for
3 years. I was recently inspected by OFSTED and received a GOOD rating. Prior to this I held various
managerial posts within private and local government childcare provisions.

In partnership with the Senior Leadership team at Alwoodley Primary School, activity is now
underway to provide ‘Little Giggles after school club’, available from September 2018 for children in
Reception through to Year 6.

Key items to note:

 Fully qualified on site manager
 DBS checked, Safeguarding and Paediatric First Aid trained staff
 Insured and OFSTED registered
 Spaces for Reception class to Year 6
 Engaging afterschool activities
 Access to outdoor space
 3-5pm £10 / 3-6pm £13 (minimum term applies, fees paid in advance)

Also, in response to your comments:

 Nutritional teatime meals provided
 Childcare vouchers accepted
 10% sibling discount
 Ad hoc days on a first come first served basis where available. Parent MUST be registered

beforehand.

Next steps:

 Parents who wish to secure a place please fill in the return slip below (hand back to school or
send to the email address below)

 You will be contacted to complete registration
 Contract and Policies will be provided in due course

There is much to organise and put in place to be ready for September, in the meantime for any
additional enquiries please contact evy@littlegiggles-childminding.co.uk

After School Club



Parents’ Names: ____________________________________________________________________

Child’s Name Date of Birth Class

Telephone: ______________________________________

Requirements (please tick):

3:10pm – 5:00pm 3:10pm – 6:00pm
Monday
Tuesday
Wednesday
Thursday
Friday


